
 

SUMMER  INFORMATION & SCHEDULES  
5/23/12 

 
-The Sand Point Pool will be closed for the summer.  Sorry for 
any inconvenience. 
 
-Boys and Girls will be open from noon-3 p.m. May 23rd and 
1 to 4 p.m. May 24th-31st and closed for the rest of the summer.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
-The library will be open Monday-Saturday 6:30 - 9:30 p.m. from 
Monday till August 15.  Read, read, and read some more.   
 
Have a great summer! 
 
 


